

January 10, 2019

City of Saint John PO Box 1971 Saint John, NB E2L 4L1

Attention: Mayor Don Darling

Dear Mayor Darling:

Re: New Year's Eve Celebrations

The holiday season is always tied up securely with feelings of both reflection and anticipation. It was our profound pleasure to provide the City of Saint John with a grand display of Fireworks on New Year's Eve. We could not have done it however, without the help of you. Your sponsorship enabled a worthy display for all who appreciated it. Thank you for your commitment to Saint John and your service to the community in which we live.

All the best to you and yours in 2019. As we look forward to this New Year, we also look forward to working with you on many levels and hope you again join in our efforts in presenting a spectacular New Year's Eve FREE Family Event to our community.

Thank you again, and Happy New Year,

Yours very truly,

The Hardman Group Limited

Heather Peterson

Regional Property Manager